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TTJ Formators Training in Cebu 

Being true to following St. Louis-Marie de Montfort as Lay Formators, a two day 

training/formation was given to potential speakers/facilitators for the Totus Tuus Journey (TTJ) 

sessions here in Cebu last August 31 and September 1, 2013. It was given by Rev. Fr. Paul Arnel 

Lucero, SMM and was attended by 28 participants who are members of the different batches of 

TTJ-Cebu. After the discussion about the very basic points of the whole TTJ sessions using 

Cebuano language the participants were asked to choose topics from the 33 sessions that they 

want to concentrate on. Then the deepening of each chosen topic for the participants followed. 

They were given some points on how to give the sessions. Finally, they were asked to do an 

actual demonstration on how to facilitate the sessions for the Totus Tuus Journey using 

Cebuano language. 

-Atty. Nicetas S. Ybaῆez 
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